PRESS RELEASE

JONAPWD COMMENDS PRESIDENT MUHAMMADU BUHARI (PMB) ON THE APPOINTMENT OF DR. SAMUEL ANKELI, AS SENIOR SPECIAL ASSISTANT.
The Joint National Association of Persons with Disabilities (JONAPWDs), an umbrella organization for all Disability Organizations' in Nigeria, commends the President Muhammadu  Buhari led administration for the appointment of Dr. Samuel Ankeli, as his Senior Special Assistant on issues of the over 25 million Persons with Disabilities in Nigeria. This is a highly effectual in the administration's drive towards effective delivery of democratic dividends to the entire citizenry and essentially an epochal move in our unflinching zest towards the rights protection and inclusions of persons with disabilities (PWDs) in Nigeria. 
President Buhari's intention to vigorously promote and support inclusion in a manner that  ensures that Persons with Disabilities are involved in various governance sectors in the society,  given equal opportunity to participate and benefit from the process, is highly commendable.
While we state undoubtedly that Persons With Disabilities (PWDs) in Nigeria are impacted by government’s policy decisions directly or indirectly, we implore the President MUHAMMADU BUHARI administration to look into the passage and enforcement of the Nigeria Disability Bill, which recently scaled second reading in the upper chambers of the National Assembly, the Nigerian Senate.

Long live JONAPWD…Long live the Federal Republic of Nigeria 
Ekaete Judith Umoh
National President, JONAPWD
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